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What’s new at the WSBA: 

 2015 calendar covers all disciplines of competitive cycling in the WSBA 
geographic region 

 WSBA board meeting and annual meeting minutes and financial documents for 
2014 and 2015 posted on the website 

 2015 road championship events have been selected; cyclocross 
championships should be scheduled by May or June 

 Purchased new signs and other miscellaneous race equipment to 
the Eastern inventory as to better meet the race needs on the East 
Side. 

 
How can the WSBA provide greater value to the cycling community on the Eastern 
Side of WA & North Idaho: 
 

 Better communication of existing WBSA programs: 
o Official incentive program 
o Junior Grant(s) 
o Other Grants offered by the WSBA 

 Create some sort of electronic news letter 
 Insure members are aware of the listserv and WSBA Facebook page 
 Assist promoters or clubs to reach out to Juniors  
 Encourage promoters to add Junior Specific categories to their events 
 Create a way to help Juniors get to Mountain bike Nationals in CA this 

summer 
 Calendar support for Eastern WA/North Idaho events to try to draw 

Westside participants 
 

What other concerns do members have and what’s on the horizon: 
 How do we grow the community & add members to the organization on this 

side of the state.  
 Create a WSBA team council, with quarterly or semiannual meetings specific 

to Eastern Wa/North Idaho clubs/teams 
 Offer a 2nd level of Larry Kemp camp for youth to participate in when too old 

for LK Camp 
 Bring some sanctioned MTB events to the state 
 WSBA focus energy on outreach in Gran Fondo’s to reach potential new 

racers 
 Need more officials 

 
 



 
 

 
 


